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General Consulate of
Republic of the Sudan
in Istanbul

SGC 10/10/124

URGENT

NOTE VERBALE

The General Consulate of Republic of the Sudan in Istanbul presents its
compliments to Tirkiye Exporters Assembly (TiM), and further to its Note No:
SGC 10/10/119 dated October 18, 2023, would like to inform the esteemed
Assembly that the Sudanese Turkish Food and Consumer Goods Exhibition and
Forum have been postponed to become during the period 21 - 24 April 2024
instead of 2 - 9 December 2023 in Red Sea State — Sudan. The Esteemed
Assembly will find attached herewith the new invitation letter, participation form
and brochure of the exhibition and forum.

The General Consulate would be grateful for conveying?/this postponement and
the attachments to the companies that were willing to participate in the said
event.

The General Consulate of Republic of the Sudan in Istanbul avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to Turkiye Exporters Assembly (TiM) the assurances of its

highest consideration. AM

Istanbul, November 29, 2023

Addressed to: Tiirkiye Exporters Assembly (TiM)
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